FAB®

FREEPORT AREA OF BATAAN

NOTICE TO PROCEED

7% November 2023

MICHAEL ANGELO T. TAN
General Manager

Toyota Bataan Inc.

Roman Superhighway, Brgy. Tuyo
Balanga City, Bataan

Dear Mr. Tan:

The attached Contract having been approved and signed, notice is hereby given to
TOYOTA BATAAN INC. that work may commence for the project “One Brand New
Pick-Up 4x4 Unit” effective within seven (7) calendar days from receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Contract and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule. .

Kindly acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Authority of the

Freeport Area of Bataan.

Very truly yours,

EIN P. PANGANDAMAN
Administratol andtChief Executive Officer

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on : oY 2%, 202 =
Name of Representative of the Bidder : Mﬁ# —__AGFED T "tA~
Signature . (_&u;} )

©ffice of the Presivent

Authority of the Freeport Area of Bataan
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